
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: March 25, 2019 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and  
 Chancery Staff 
 
From:  Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
  
Re: Media Coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta - Week Ending  

March 22, 2019  
           

 
The Office of Communications presents last week’s media coverage of The 
Archdiocese of Atlanta in the news and The Georgia Bulletin. 
 
In case you missed them, please see below for links to last week’s featured 
stories: 
 
The Georgia Bulletin: 

• Dedication of Mary Our Queen Church a celebration of old and new 
• Parishes to observe Safe Haven Sunday April 7 
• Archdiocese to welcome over 1,800 new Catholics at Easter 
• Two teams link up for a season of wins, losses and life lessons 
• Beyond grieving for Christchurch, action needed 

 
Social Media: 

• Shout out to Mary Our Queen Catholic Church for celebrating their 
Dedication Mass 

• Holy Spirit Prep Chess Team earns 3rd consecutive state title 
• St. Peter Claver Regional School running club, Kilometer Kids, 

participated in the Kids Marathon 
• St. Brendan the Navigator begins preparations for construction phase 1 

 
En español: 

• Más allá del duelo por Christchurch, necesitamos acción 
 

http://bit.ly/2uk3sv4
http://bit.ly/2umBS07
http://bit.ly/2ullFIy
http://bit.ly/2unY36c
http://bit.ly/2unX7Pe
http://bit.ly/2umVSQ6
http://bit.ly/2umVSQ6
http://bit.ly/2ulm3H0
http://bit.ly/2uoA9aG
http://bit.ly/2uoA9aG
http://bit.ly/2uncMyf
http://bit.ly/2uw4rIN


Local News: 
• The Broader Picture of Protecting Children from Abuse  

 
 
Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters, websites and social 
media. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

http://bit.ly/2upystG

